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MEMORANDUM FORT Robert A. Erickson, Chief
Emergency Preparedness Branch, DRPEP/NRR

FROMt James H. Reese, Chief
Safeguards, Emergency Preparedness &

Non-Power Reactor Branch

BUBJECT REVIEW OF DRAFT EMERGENCY ACTION LEVEL (EAL)
REVIEW GUIDANCE

As we discussed during a telephone conversation with Mr. Ed Fox on
February 11, 1991, the proposed guidance is very similar to the
guidance implemented by Region V in performing EAL reviews. As
such, we have no additional comments.

I have enclosed a copy of Region V Instruction No. 0507, which
details the steps followed by Region V personnel in performing EAL
reviews, for your information. If you have any questions, contact
me at (415) 975 -0237.

James H. Reese, Chief
Safeguards, Emergency Preparedness

and Non-Power Reactor Branch

Enclosure as stated
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